
Welcome to Moor First 
School

2024-2025



Early Years Foundation 
Stage

• During your child’s time in Little Acorn 
and Seedling Class, they will be 
working within the early years 
foundation stage (EYFS).

• This is the curriculum for all children 
from birth until five.



Our School Day
• Our school day is from 8:45am-

3:15pm. Please ensure that your child 
is here on time so they can be 
registered and ready to start their busy 
day. 

• We open the door at 8:40am.

•



Keeping you up to date
• We use Seesaw to document your 

child’s learning throughout they year. 

• We often post important dates or 
reminders onto Seesaw.

• Please ensure that the school office has 
the correct email address so that you 
receive important information and 
dates. 



Our School
• Children need to be in school uniform 

unless special days have been planned. 

• Please label everything including water 
bottles. 

• Book bags to be sent in instead of 
backpacks.

• Puddle suit and wellies to be kept in 
school and sent home at the end of each 
half term. 



PE
• PE will take place on a Monday 

afternoon and a Wednesday afternoon. 

• Please bring your child’s PE kit in on 
these days. 



Forest School
• During the Autumn term, Forest School 

sessions will take place on a Friday 
morning. 

• Your child will need to bring with them 
warm, waterproof clothing. 

• We will go out whatever the weather!



School Dinners
• All children in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 are entitled to a free school 
dinner.

• Please let the office know your child’s 
choice for the week. 



Snacks
• We offer fruit and milk at snack time 

each day. 

• You can send your child with a 
healthy snack in each day if you wish. 

• All children should bring in a labelled 
water bottle every day. Please make 
sure these only have water in them. 



• Thank you so much for choosing our 
brilliant family school. 

• Feel free to contact us through emailing 
the school office, Seesaw or by phone.

• Any questions?  


